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Crystal Weaver 
Environmental Specialist 
NMOCD District II 
 
March 29, 2017 
 
Re: McKittrick 29-22 workplan for the characterization of impacts – Case # 4121 
 
 
Dear Ms. Weaver, 
 
WPX proposes to excavate one pothole from the impacted area inside the SPCC containment 
to a depth that will not compromise the safety and stability of the production tanks. Collected 
samples will be analyzed for TPH, BTEX and chlorides. Further delineation and remediation will 
be based on these results. Once the characterization is completed, WPX will submit the results 
to OCD along with a cleanup plan for prior approval.  
WPX will start the delineation activities upon the approval of this request. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Karolina Blaney 
WPX Energy 
Environmental Specialist 
(970) 589-0743 
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com 
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